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Dear Board of Trustees,
 
The BCRSD staff is nearing completion of the RFP for billing software services.  The draft
version has been reviewed internally with the BCRSD administration staff and we are
working to get this in its final format for your review.  Wendy has detailed in her report the
anticipated timelines for board review and our desired publication date of the RFP. 
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